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Year Six Rugby 

Year Six have really impressed the coach 
from Archbishop Sentamu Academy in their 
first rugby session - well done year six! All 
of the children showed excellent teamwork 

and communication skills, as well as 
enjoying the lesson. Mrs Oliver and Mrs 

Munde can’t wait for the next 4 weeks! We 
will keep you up to date with their 

progress.   

My Child at School - App for Parents 

We have started using a new information system in school from September 
which manages and securely stores all of the pupil and staff information 

that we hold. There is a free Parent App included as part of the new 
system, which will be available for parents to download and use after the 

October half term break. 

The app is called My Child at School (MCAS) and it will enable parents 
to see useful information about school, such as the calendar and any 

announcements. It will also allow parents to order their child's school meals 
in advance (instead of your child ordering them in school) as well as having 
a function to pay for lunches and school trips - this will replace the current 
system, ParentPay. More information will be sent to you regarding the My 

Child at School App when it becomes available. 



 

After-School Clubs 

We are now starting to offer after-school clubs again. 

Dodgeball clubs for Y3/4 and Y5/6 start tonight and we are hoping          
to start a gardening club very soon. 

More will follow and we will send information about football and 
teambuilding clubs for KS1 and KS2 as soon as we can. 

Polite reminder 

Please remember that there is strictly no smoking or vaping allowed on the 
school site. Thank you. 

School Council 

The following children have been elected to the school council this year. 

3S - Jorgie and Zac                                      
3/4W Beatriz and Tyler                                    
4Wi - Richard and Elle                                             
5W - Jim and Phoebe                                      
5BP - Lily and Bartosz                                          

6M - Ava and Jack                                                
6O - Emily and Mason  

Well done to all of our new councilors! 

Christmas Pantomime 

We have managed to secure tickets for Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs at 
Hull New Theatre. It is for the 2pm performance on Thursday 23rd           

December. Tickets are £10 each (£16.50 from the box office!). Please speak 
to Ms. Jackson to purchase tickets or if you would like more information. 


